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New guidance released by the Department of Housing and Urban Development
warns landlords that they may be breaking the law by turning down tenants based
on their criminal records. Read the full story
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The Weather Outside is Frightful: Winter Weather Safety Tips

Winter weather is tough for everyone, but it can be especially hard for…
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